
 

Construction Information – November/ December 2016

Construction Update
Preliminary work is well underway for the Anzac Memorial Centenary Project following 
establishment of the site last month.  

Two site access points are being constructed on Liverpool Street, and when complete in early 
December, these will be the main entry and exit to the site for construction equipment and materials. 
The impact to pedestrians, buses and local traffic along Liverpool Street will be minimal. 

New hoarding and gates will be installed along Liverpool Street with additional information boards 
to provide the community with more information on the Anzac Memorial Centenary Project.

To the south of the Memorial, stone paving and park furniture within the site have been removed to 
allow for the upcoming excavation works. 

We thank the community for your patience during these works.				  
			� 



The next phase of construction will commence in December. Piling will start on the western and 
eastern sides of the Memorial to install structural supports to the existing building before the new 
construction takes place.  

Excavation and dismantling of the stairs to the south of the Memorial will also begin to allow for 
the construction of the new water cascade and underground Hall of Service, interpretation and 
education facilities next year. 

These works will continue through to January during standard work hours:

Monday to Friday: 7:00am – 7:00pm

Saturday:   7:00am – 5:00pm

All work will shutdown for the Christmas period from 24 December 2016 to 2 January 2017. 

Any questions?
Please email or telephone us on the details below.

Community Hotline Email
1300 938 002 anzacmemorial@built.com.au

About the Project 
As Australia marks the 100th anniversary of the First World War the NSW Government, together 
with the Trustees, are enhancing the Anzac Memorial. The project will realise the vision of the 
original architect, Bruce Dellit, and introduce new spaces for the community, allowing the Memorial 
to tell the stories of NSW’s involvement in all military and peace-keeping missions and honour those 
who have served. Built has been appointed to deliver the construction of the Centenary Project 
on behalf of Infrastructure NSW and the Trustees of the Anzac Memorial Building. For further 
information visit: www.anzacmemorial.nsw.gov.au/anzac-memorial-centenary-project
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Anzac Memorial Centenary Project cross-section, image by Johnson Pilton Walker, 2015.
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